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Sovereign Emergencies 2018-05-10 shows how
latin america was the crucible of the global
human rights revolution of the 1970s
After Sovereignty 2009-10-16 after sovereignty
addresses the vexed question of sovereignty in
contemporary social political and legal theory
the emergence and now apparent implosion of
international capital exceeding the borders of
known political entities the continued
expansion of a potentially endless war on
terror the often predicted but still uncertain
establishment of either a new international
american empire or a new era of international
law the proliferation of social and political
struggles among stateless refugees migrant
workers and partial citizens the resurgence of
religion as a dominant source of political
identification among people all over the globe
these developments and others have thrown into
crisis the modern concept of sovereignty and
the notions of statehood and citizenship that
rest upon it drawing on classical sources and
more contemporary speculations and developing
a range of arguments concerning the
possibility of political beginnings in the
current moment the papers collected in after
sovereignty contribute to a renewed interest
in the problem of sovereignty in theoretical
and political debate they also provide a
multitude of resources for the urgent if
necessarily fractured and diffuse effort to
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reconfigure sovereignty today whilst it has
regularly been suggested that the sovereignty
of the nation state is in crisis the exact
reasons for and exact implications of this
crisis have rarely been so intensively
examined
Sovereignty, Emergency, Legality 2010-02-26 it
is widely recognized that times of national
emergency put legality to its greatest test in
such times we rely on sovereign power to
rescue us to hold the danger at bay yet that
power can and often does threaten the values
of legality itself sovereignty emergency
legality examines law s complex relationship
to sovereign power and emergency conditions it
puts today s responses to emergency in
historical and institutional context reminding
readers of the continuities and
discontinuities in the ways emergencies are
framed and understood at different times and
in different situations and in all this it
suggests the need to be less abstract in the
way we discuss sovereignty emergency and
legality this book concentrates on officials
and the choices they make in defining
anticipating and responding to conditions of
emergency as well as the impact of their
choices on embodied subjects whether citizen
or stranger
The European Sovereign Debt Crisis 2021-08-23
the european sovereign debt crisis breaking
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the vicious circle between sovereigns and
banks explains why the euro area s progress
towards reining in the risks arising from the
well documented bi directional financial
contagion transmission mechanism that links
sovereigns to commercial banks has been more
prominent compared to the channel of contagion
moving from banks to sovereigns providing an
analysis of the legal and regulatory measures
that europe and the euro area have taken to
mitigate the exposure of sovereigns to
financial crises generated by commercial banks
this book draws attention to areas where
improvements to the arsenal of tools hitherto
introduced are either desirable or necessary
chapters further explain with recourse to
economic and legal arguments why the channel
of contagion moving from sovereigns to
commercial banks has proven harder to close
and explores ways in which progress could be
made in the direction of closing it so as to
avert the risk of future banking sector crises
this work provides essential reading for
students researchers and practitioners with an
interest in sovereign debt crises and the euro
area banking system
Legitimizing European Criminal Law 2019-11-08
the book examines how and according to which
principles the enactment of european criminal
legislation is legitimate the approach adopted
here focuses on the constitutionalization of
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criminal law i e the growing importance of
constitutional elements of the eu legal order
and the echr regime within criminal law
further it shows how and why criminal law has
a unique nature and why it should not be
equated with other fields of eu law the book
explains the basic research questions and
methodologies before turning to the nature of
criminal law at the level of national law and
addressing the different levels of
justification for criminal law further it
examines the most prominent features of
european criminal law and the difference
between general eu law and eu criminal law as
well as the theoretical ideals for european
constitutional structures and criminal law
examples of how the law in practice might not
always be in keeping with these normative
ideals serve to round out the coverage
Sovereignty and Command in Canada–US
Continental Air Defence, 1940–57 2018-07-09
the 1940 ogdensburg agreement entrenched a
formal defence relationship between canada and
the united states but was canadian sovereignty
upheld sovereignty and command combines
historical narrative with conceptual analysis
of sovereignty command and control systems
military professionalism and civil military
relations to document the sometimes fractious
canada us continental air defence relationship
richard goette argues that a functional
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military transition from an air defence system
based on cooperation to one based on
integrated and centralized command and control
under norad allowed canada to retain command
of its forces and thus protect canadian
sovereignty
Selected Decisions and Selected Documents of
the International Monetary Fund, Thirty-Sixth
Issue 2012-06-30 the thirty sixth issue of
selected decisions and selected documents of
the international monetary fund includes
decisions interpretations and resolutions of
the executive board and the board of governors
of the imf as well as selected documents
relevant to the current activities of the fund
Sovereign ESG Bond Issuance: A Guidance Note
for Sovereign Debt Managers 2023-03-10 this
paper aims to provide guidance to issuers of
sovereign esg bonds with a focus on emerging
market and developing economies emdes an
overview of the esg financing options
available to sovereign issuers is followed by
an analysis of the operational requirements
and costs that the issuance of sovereign esg
bonds entails while green bonds are the
instruments used to describe the issuance
process the paper also covers alternative
instruments including social and
sustainability linked bonds to provide issuers
and other stakeholders with a comprehensive
view of the esg bond marketplace
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Moving Health Sovereignty in Africa 2016-04-15
today s era of intense globalization has
unleashed dynamic movements of people
pathogens and pests that overwhelm the static
territorial jurisdictions on which the
governance provided by sovereign states and
their formal intergovernmental institutions is
based this world of movement calls for new
ideas and institutions to govern people s
health above all in africa where the movements
and health challenges are the most acute this
book insightfully explores these challenges in
ways that put the perspectives of africans
themselves at centre stage it begins with the
long central and still compelling african
health challenge of combating the pandemic of
hiv aids it then examines the global
governance responses by the major multilateral
organizations of the world bank and the world
trade organization and the newer informal
flexible democratically oriented ones of the
group of eight it also addresses the
compounding health challenge created by
climate change to assess both its intensifying
impact on africa and how all international
institutions have largely failed to link
climate and health in their governance
response it concludes with several
recommendations about the innovative ideas and
institutions that offer a way to closing the
great global governance gaps and thus
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improving africans health and that of citizens
beyond
Sovereignty and Freedom Points and
Authorities, Litigation Tool #10.018
2020-02-06 verified points and authorities you
can use in court pleadings in defense of your
freedom for reasons why none of our materials
may legally be censored and violate no google
policies see sedm org why our materials cannot
legally be censored
The Sovereignty of Children in Law 2012-01-17
the system of the united nations as well as
many international and regional bodies imposes
various duties on states that consequently
have obligations towards the rights of their
individuals this is particularly significant
in the case of children who are not only
considered one of the most valuable subjects
of international regulations but are also an
integral part of the legislation of domestic
laws despite the fact that laws concerning the
rights of children are well settled in the
international sphere and are recognized under
the jus cogens norms national laws about
children or national laws having an effect on
children are still not completely adequate
many legislative and cultural practices expose
the fact that children are not recognized as
the holders of rights national legal
authorities should not in accordance with the
existing international legislations plead
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provisions of their own laws or deficiencies
of those laws in response to a request against
them for alleged violations of children s
rights that have occurred under their
jurisdiction in fact the absence of
appropriate legislation within national legal
systems and the reluctance of legal
authorities to seriously take children s
rights into consideration have been two of the
key reasons for the contraventions of children
s rights in national or international
conflicts strange as it may seem when we do
not respect the rights of others it might be
considered a civil violation or a crime but
when the rights of children are violated it
has on many occasions been dismissed as custom
or argued that they gave their express consent
for example in the nineties when a child of 11
was raped in sweden the judgment concluded
that there was an implicit consent similarly
when a child of seven was raped by an iranian
priest in a mosque it was judged as the victim
receiving spiritual enlightenment by analogy
with the rules which exist to provide legal
social and economic aid to the victims of
national or international crimes it may be
possible to suggest that there is an
established legal duty for all states to
provide access to resources which can under
reasonable criteria protect children from the
improper conducts of individuals organisations
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and the administration of justice it is in
principle true that literally millions of
people believe that children are their
property or that a child has no rights of his
or her own and thus the conduct of parents
guardians representatives of organisations and
the administration of justice relating to
children are permitted as a matter of law or
nature this book examines many different areas
within the law which deal with the specific
rights of children such as the philosophy of
law civil law social law tax law criminal law
procedural law international law human rights
law and the humanitarian law of armed conflict
the intention is to show that there are many
rules provisions norms and principles within
various areas of the law that relate to the
rights of children the extent of these rights
implies the existence of certain regions of
law which have to be acknowledged and
respected by national authorities however the
acknowledgement of rights is also a matter of
intention and may be implied or expressed by
the practice of authorities the question of
the child constituting a self ruling subject
of justice and its legal ability to create an
independent individual legal personality for
the protection of its rights but not
necessarily for the exercise of those rights
are the central issues of this book
Selected Decisions and Selected Documents of
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the International Monetary Fund, Thirty-Ninth
Issue 2017-08-01 this volume documents
decisions interpretations and resolutions of
the executive board and board of governors of
the international monetary fund as well as
documents relating to the united nations and
other international organizations
Selected Decisions and Selected Documents of
the International Monetary Fund, Fortieth
Issue 2019-09-24 this volume is the fortieth
issue of selected decisions and selected
documents of the imf it includes decisions
interpretations and resolutions of the
executive board and the board of governors of
the imf as well as selected documents to which
frequent reference is made in the current
activities of the imf in addition it includes
certain documents relating to the imf the
united nations and other international
organizations as with other recent issues the
number of decisions in force continues to
increase with the decision format tending to
be longer given the use of summings up in lieu
of formal decisions accordingly it has become
necessary to delete certain decisions that
were included in earlier issues that is those
that only completed or called for reviews of
decisions those that lapsed and those that
were superseded by more recent decisions
wherever reference is made in these decisions
and documents to a provision of the imf s
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articles of agreement or rules and regulations
that has subsequently been renumbered by or
because of the second amendment of the fund s
articles of agreement effective april 1 1978
the corresponding provision currently in
effect is cited in a footnote
A Debt Restructuring Mechanism for Sovereigns
2014-12-01 the eurozone crisis which started
in spring 2010 as a greek budget crisis has
alerted europeans that the issue of defaulting
sovereigns is not one reserved just for the
poor and poorest countries on this globe the
crisis painfully amplified that developed
countries too might be hit by this phenomenon
to be sure this insight is far from novel the
history of defaulting states reaches back into
history for at least two millennia and yet
lawyers have surprisingly abstained more or
less completely from discussing this subject
and developing possible solutions beginning
with the argentina crisis in 2001 this neglect
began to vanish to a certain degree and this
movement got some momentum in 2010 by the
eurozone crisis the present book collects
contributions from authors most of whom have
participated in a conference on this issue in
january 2012 at the humboldt universität zu
berlin the presentations thus provide a unique
overview of the present discussion both from
an economic and legal perspective
The New Sovereignty 2009-07-01 in an
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increasingly complex and interdependent world
states resort to a bewildering array of
regulatory agreements to deal with problems as
disparate as climate change nuclear
proliferation international trade satellite
communications species destruction and
intellectual property in such a system there
must be some means of ensuring reasonably
reliable performance of treaty obligations the
standard approach to this problem by academics
and politicians alike is a search for treaties
with teeth military or economic sanctions to
deter and punish violation the new sovereignty
argues that this approach is misconceived
cases of coercive enforcement are rare and
sanctions are too costly and difficult to
mobilize to be a reliable enforcement tool as
an alternative to this enforcement model the
authors propose a managerial model of treaty
compliance it relies on the elaboration and
application of treaty norms in a continuing
dialogue between the parties international
officials and nongovernmental organizations
that generates pressure to resolve problems of
noncompliance in the process the norms and
practices of the regime themselves evolve and
develop the authors take a broad look at
treaties in many different areas arms control
human rights labor the environment monetary
policy and trade the extraordinary wealth of
examples includes the iran airbus shootdown
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libya s suit against great britain and the
united states in the lockerbie case the war in
bosnia and iraq after the gulf war the authors
conclude that sovereignty the status of a
recognized actor in the international system
requires membership in good standing in the
organizations and regimes through which the
world manages its common affairs this
requirement turns out to be the major pressure
for compliance with treaty obligations this
book will be an invaluable resource and
casebook for scholars policymakers
international public servants lawyers and
corporate executives
States of Exception or Exceptional States
2022-07-14 this book explores the application
of the work of the philosopher giorgio agamben
to the post arab uprisings in the middle east
considering the evolution of regime society
relations that ultimately erupted in violence
in the early months of 2011 agamben s ideas of
the state of exception and bare life provide
important intellectual tools to understand the
nature of sovereignty and the regulation of
life which has largely been missing in the
study of the region filling a theoretical and
empirical gap by exploring the concept of the
state of exception via a multidisciplinary
approach simon mabon sanaa alsarghali and
contributors in the fields of political
science law and philosophy offer a unique set
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of perspectives analysing how politics and law
combine to facilitate the misuse of executive
powers
Sovereignty, Technology and Governance after
COVID-19 2022-09-22 this book imagines how
europe might re organise and re group after
the covid 19 crisis by assessing its
effectiveness when responding to it for this
purpose it directs its focus on i sovereignty
challenges ii technological challenges and iii
governance challenges these three challenges
do not present hermetic legal problems they
intersect and connect on many levels the book
shows this by examining the relationship
between public and private power and
illustrating how the rise of technocratic
authority is deeply connected to the choice of
technological solutions it illustrates how
constitutional decisions taken during states
of emergency give rise to private governance
challenges related to cybersecurity and data
protection experts from the fields of eu
governance data protection and technology
explore these questions to provide answers to
how the eu might develop in the future
War 2013-04 a psychoanalytic journal dedicated
to exploring the issue of war published by
suny buffalo s center for the study of
psychoanalysis and culture
Police Cooperation and Sovereignty in the EU
2018-07-11 the state and the police are
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traditionally seen as closely connected
phenomena today however rapid eu legal
developments mean that european police forces
are no longer tied to a specific national
legal context or a specific territory in the
way they used to be norway is not a member of
the eu or is it this book shows that although
it lacks formal membership status norway has
become part of almost all of the major eu
police cooperation measures and agreements not
only does this mean that foreign police forces
may operate on norwegian territory and vice
versa but in addition a wide range of eu
regulations and cooperation instruments are
incorporated directly into norwegian law with
the increased focus on international and
transnational police cooperation in mind what
does it mean to be a sovereign state in europe
today this book combines strong legal and
theoretical analyses of a specific national
system to show how this country is tied to and
dependent on a wider international and
supranational system of legal rules
technologies and concepts this makes the book
relevant not only for the norwegian
prosecution and police authorities but also
for readers outside norway interested in
exploring how and whether the police as a
modern state function has changed through the
implementation of international cross border
cooperation mechanisms
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Popular Sovereignty and the Crisis of German
Constitutional Law 1997 a path breaking
critical analysis of the meaning and
interpretation of the german constitution in
the weimar years 1919 1933
Sovereignty Symposium 2002 2002 medieval
sovereignty examines the idea of sovereignty
in the middle ages and asks if it can be
considered a fundamental element of medieval
constitutional order francesco maiolo analyzes
the writings of marsilius of padua 1275 80
1342 43 and bartolous of saxoferrato 1314 57
and assesses their relative contributions as
early proponents of popular sovereignty both
are credited with having provided the legal
justification for medieval popular government
maiolo s cogent reconsideration of this
primacy is an important addition to current
medieval studies
Medieval Sovereignty 2007 what structures of
power are involved in governing societies and
how are they connected how is the liberal idea
of governing through freedom linked to the
increasing control of marginalised populations
have we reached the end of history in which
governing largely concerns self governing
individuals networks and communities should we
dispense with the container view of society
and contemplate the death of the social today
many people in academia politics and business
question the idea of being able to govern
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society the nation state and sovereign
government are displaced by globalization and
individualization mitchell dean focuses on
governing societies as a distinctive project
that continues to define political life today
the book offers a critical analysis of
contemporary liberal approaches to governing
societies both in domestic and international
affairs governing societies provides an
overview of current perspectives and theories
and examines recent transformations in
techniques and rationalities of rule it
presents a new argument for the importance and
transformation of sovereignty and powers of
life and death and how they are integral to
governing liberal democratic societies the
book is key reading for undergraduate and
postgraduate students of sociology and
politics as well as researchers and academics
Governing Societies: Political Perspectives On
Domestic And International Rule 2007-06-01
this book considers contemporary international
interventions with a specific focus on
analyzing the frameworks that have guided
recent peacekeeping operations led by the
united nations drawing from the work of michel
foucault and foucauldian inspired approaches
in the field of international relations it
highlights how interventions can be viewed
through the lens of governmentality and its
key attendant concepts the book draws from
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these approaches in order to explore how
international interventions are increasingly
informed by governmental rationalities of
security and policing two specific cases are
examined the un s security sector reform ssr
approach and the un s protection of civilians
agenda focusing on the governmental
rationalities that are at work in these two
central frameworks that have come to guide
contemporary un led peacekeeping efforts in
recent years the book considers the use in ir
of governmentality and its attendant notions
of biopower and sovereign power the recent
discussion regarding the concept and practice
of international policing and police reform
the rise of security as a rationality of
government and the manner in which security
and police rationalities interconnect and have
increasingly come to inform peacekeeping
efforts the security sector reform ssr
framework for peacebuilding and the rise of
the un s protection of civilians agenda this
book will be of interest to graduates and
scholars of international relations security
studies critical theory and conflict and
intervention
Reforming 21st Century Peacekeeping Operations
2017-07-06 the ins and outs of politics within
the united kingdom can come off as rather
confusing or odd to an outsider that decides
to take an interest in them however materials
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like a parliamentary procedure guide can help
any interested individual discern when a new
law is being announced as well as the steps
that are involved in either the confirmation
debate or denial of that particular
legislation additionally such a guide will
also help onlookers to identify political
roles
Parliamentary Procedure (UK) (Speedy Study
Guide) 2014-12-07 a multilevel and comparative
constitutional analysis of the impact of euro
crisis law on the eu constitution and its
member states
Constitutional Change through Euro-Crisis Law
2017-07-06 unveiling the complex dynamic
between state sovereignty and necessity
doctrine as historically practiced in
international political relations this book
proposes analytical criteria to assess the
lawfulness and legitimacy of interpretations
of necessity and national emergency clauses in
specialized treaty regimes
Necessity and National Emergency Clauses
2012-01-06 an incisive eminently readable
study of the evolving relationship between
punishment and social order
Punishment and Political Order 2007-06-08
fifty major political thinkers introduces the
lives and ideas of some of the most
influential figures in western political
thought from ancient greece to the present day
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the entries provide a fascinating introduction
to the major figures and schools of thought
that have shaped contemporary politics
including aristotle simone de beauvoir michel
foucault mohandas gandhi jurgen habermas
machiavelli karl marx thomas paine jean
jacques rousseau mary wollstonecraft fully
cross referenced and including a glossary of
theoretical terms this wide ranging and
accessible book is essential reading for
anyone with an interest in the evolution and
history of contemporary political thought
Fifty Major Political Thinkers 2007-04-18 this
book brings ethnographies of everyday power
and ritual into dialogue with intellectual
studies of theology and political theory it
underscores the importance of academic
collaboration between scholars of religion
anthropology and history in uncovering the
structures of thinking and action that make
politics work the volume weaves important
discussions around sovereignty in modern south
asian history with debates elsewhere on the
world map south asia s colonial history
especially india s twentieth century emergence
as the world s largest democracy has made the
subcontinent a critical arena for thinking
about how transformations and continuities in
conceptions of sovereignty provide a vital
frame for tracking shifts in political order
the chapters deal with themes such as



demystifying patanjali the yoga sutras the wisdom of
paramhansa yogananda as presented by his direct

disciple swami kriyananda

2023-01-19 23/28

demystifying
patanjali the

yoga sutras the
wisdom of
paramhansa

yogananda as
presented by
his direct

disciple swami
kriyananda

sovereignty kingship democracy governance
reason people nation colonialism rule of law
courts autonomy and authority especially
within the context of india bangladesh and
pakistan the book will be of great interest to
scholars and researchers in politics ideology
religion sociology history and political
culture as well as the informed reader
interested in south asian studies
South Asian Sovereignty 2019-07-24 this book
is about the structure and the basic political
institutions of a democratic polity in which
the citizens would rule as equally valuable
and fully participating members of a self
governing collectivity
Sovereignty Symposium 15 2002 the national
response framework is a guide to how the
nation responds to all types of disasters and
emergencies it is built on scalable flexible
and adaptable concepts identified in the
national incident management system to align
key roles and responsibilities across the
nation this framework describes specific
authorities and best practices for managing
incidents that range from the serious but
purely local to large scale terrorist attacks
or catastrophic natural disasters the national
response framework describes the principles
roles and responsibilities and coordinating
structures for delivering the core
capabilities required to respond to an
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incident and further describes how response
efforts integrate with those of the other
mission areas this framework is always in
effect and describes the doctrine under which
the nation responds to incidents the
structures roles and responsibilities
described in this framework can be partially
or fully implemented in the context of a
threat or hazard in anticipation of a
significant event or in response to an
incident selective implementation of national
response framework structures and procedures
allows for a scaled response delivery of the
specific resources and capabilities and a
level of coordination appropriate to each
incident
Democracy as Popular Sovereignty 2013-08-15
this book examines the way in which
globalisation has affected our thinking about
sovereignty human rights law and legitimacy
AF Manual 1956 the euro crisis and the legal
and institutional responses to it have had
important constitutional implications on the
architecture of the european union eu going
beyond the existing literature federico
fabbrini s book takes a broad look and
examines how the crisis and its aftermath have
changed relations of power in the eu
disaggregating three different dimensions 1
the vertical relations of power between the
member states and the eu institutions 2 the
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relations of power between the political
branches and the courts and 3 the horizontal
relations of power between the eu member
states themselves the first part of the book
argues that in the aftermath of the euro
crisis power has been shifting along each of
these axes in paradoxical ways in particular
through a comparison of the united states
fabbrini reveals that the eu is nowadays
characterized by a high degree of
centralization in budgetary affairs an
unprecedented level of judicialization of
economic questions and a growing imbalance
between the member states in the governance of
fiscal matters as the book makes clear however
each of these dynamics is a cause for concern
as it calls into question important
constitutional values for the eu such as the
autonomy of the member states in taking
decision about taxing and spending the
preeminence of the political process in
settling economic matters and the balance
between state power and state equality the
second part of the book therefore devises
possible options for future legal and
institutional developments in the eu which may
revert these paradoxical trends in particular
fabbrini considers the ideas of raising a
fiscal capacitiy restoring the centrality of
the eu legislative process and reforming the
eu executive power and discusses the
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challenges that accompany any further step
towards a deeper economic and monetary union
National Response Framework 2016 what role do
the people play in defining and developing
human rights this volume explores the very
topical issue of the lack of democratic
legitimisation of national and international
courts and the question of whether rendering
the original process of defining human rights
more democratic at the national and
international level would improve the degree
of protection they afford the authors venture
to raise the crucial question when can a
democratic society be considered to be mature
enough so as to be trusted to provide its own
definition of human rights obligations
108-1 Hearing: Indian Gaming Regulatory Act,
S. Hrg. 108-67, Part 1, May 14, 2003, * 2003
108-1 Hearing: Indian Gaming Regulatory Act,
S. Hrg. 108-67, Part 2, July 9, 2003 2004
Globalization and Sovereignty 2012-08-02
Indian Gaming Regulatory Act 2003
Economic Governance in Europe 2016-01-28
Definition and Development of Human Rights and
Popular Sovereignty in Europe 2011
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